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Year 11 History Revision Session – Friday 1 June 

 

Dear parent/guardian, 

The history team will be offering a revision session during the holidays to help students to prepare effectively 

for Paper 1, which is on the morning of Monday 4 June 2018. This will be held in H6 and will run from 9am to 

12am on Friday 1 June. Students will need to arrive a little earlier for a prompt start. This is not intended to 

replace revision done at home during the holidays but to offer students access to subject specialists in the 

crucial last few days before the examination. During this session the primary focus will be on the Russia 

section of Paper 1.  

If possible it would be helpful if students could email abrown@landau-forte.org.uk in advance of the sessions 

to confirm their intention to attend in order to ensure that sufficient resources can be copied. Upon arrival 

students will need to sign in at reception and they will then need to sign out upon leaving. Vending machines 

will be available but students may wish to bring snacks and drinks of water, particularly if the weather is hot. 

Yours sincerely   

 

Learning Leader for History 
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